Republic of the Philippines
Department of the Interior and Local Government
MIMAROPA Region

MEMORANDUM

TO : ALL DILG PROVINCIAL DIRECTORS, CITY
DIRECTORS, MLGOOs AND ALL OTHERS
CONCERNED

SUBJECT : POST-ELECTION ANTI-LITTER CAMPAIGN
DATE : MAY 2, 2022

Relative to the attached Advisory dated May 2, 2022, from SILG
Eduardo M. Arfo, with the abovementioned subject, all DILG
Provincial/lHUC Offices and Field Officers are requested to cause the
widest dissemination of the said advisory and coordinate with local PNP
and P/C/MENROs to ensure a clean and litter-free environment prior to,
during, and after elections.

For your appropriate action.

WILHELM M. SUYKO, CESO IV
Regional Director

By Authority of the Regional Director:

REY S/MARANAN, CESO v,
Assigtant Regional Director

cc: PRO MIMAROPA
DENR MIMAROPA
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